
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 
Now faith is the substance of things hoped for, the evidence of 
things not seen. 
        Hebrews 11:1 

 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Ken and Lisa Turnbull, Damarise, Hannah, Sarah, Ian and 
Andrew have lived in Mozambique for several years learning 
the language and culture, originally intending to go to an 
unreached tribe with New Tribes Missions.  However, the Lord 
had other plans for them, and they are working on starting up a 
Christian university for Africans.  This year they are in the 
States, where Damarise and Hannah have started college and 
where Ken and Lisa are making contacts and preparations for 
the start-up of African Christian University.  Pray for the Lord’s 
direction in all the aspects of setting up the university and for 
health, safety and good adjustments this year for all the family. 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Tuesday – 9:30 AM  Women of the Cross 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting  
Wednesday – 8:00 PM  Choir Practice 
Thursday – 9:45 AM  Ladies’ Bible Study 
 
Hey girls - are you ready for another "Girls Night Out"?  Mark 
your calendar for Friday October 23rd.  Come learn how to 
decorate a cake with Laure Lawson. More info on the foyer 
bulletin board.   
  
The Missions Committee will meet next Sunday after the 
Evening Service. 
 
  

Sunday 
October 11, 2009 

 
 

Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                                      John Glasser 

 
The World That Really Is 

Isaiah 31 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AWANA & Jr. High Youth Group                                5:15 PM 
 
Sr. High Youth Group                                                    5:30 PM 
 
Sunday Evening Service                                                 7:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                       Steve Barthelemy 
 

No “Rest” for Those Who Work 
Hebrews 4:1-11 

 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Two areas of need for your consideration: 
• Nursery help for the 3rd Sunday of the month.  Talk to 

Patricia Emerick. 
• A helper or helpers for the Children’s Church.  See 

Laurie Coleman for more information. 
 
Remember to contact the Carsons or the Daniels if you have a 
project for the Youth Group’s Service Sunday. 
 
Remember the ongoing (until January) vitamin collection for 
Mission to Haiti. Talk to Jean Greene if you have questions.   
 
New arrivals we are rejoicing in and giving thanks for: 

• Kelsey, age 4, and Titus, age 1, from Ethiopia are being 
adopted by Dale and Cara Altemeier. 

 
• Gabriel James Rogers was born Thursday, October 1, to 

Luke and Carrie in Dallas.  Proud grandparents are Sam 
and Melinda Mason and Joe and Linda Rogers. 

 
Reminder of an ongoing matter for prayer:  The work of the 
Pastoral Search Committee goes on and we need your prayer 
support.  Daily ask the Lord to make known to us the man He 
has for us and also to make it known to him.  It is necessary that 
you pray.  Do not let the lengthy time cause you to become 
disconnected with this task. 


